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The purpose of the visit is to validate the information that was submitted in the Second Monitoring Report.

• The Special Committee will arrive on campus on the 13th for a half-day session, work through the 

14th, and conduct an exit interview on the 15th.

• During their visit, committee members will review documentation and interview members of the 

University community. 

• After the visit, the Special Committee may request additional information from NSU.

• The Special Committee will present its findings to NSU and the SACSCOC Board of Trustees after 

the visit. 

• The SACSCOC Board of Trustees will take formal action regarding NSU at the SACSCOC annual 

meeting in December.

• At the annual meeting, NSU will learn whether:

•   it has satisfied all of the SACSCOC concerns and is removed from sanction;

•   it needs to address current or other issues; or

•   it will remain on sanction for unresolved issues. 

H
ere is the latest update regarding the status of the SACSCOC accreditation process. The SACSCOC

Monitoring Report was submitted by the University and its receipt was confirmed on September 4, 2015 —

ahead of the scheduled deadline of September 8, 2015. 

Interim President Eddie N. Moore, Jr. will hold a SACSCOC Forum to further update the University community Thursday,
October 1, 2015 at 12:30 p.m. in the Wilder Performing Arts Center. All faculty, staff and students are invited to stop by to

hear about the progress NSU has made in the past year. Questions should be submitted in advance to outreach@nsu.edu. 

As members of the University community, you may review a copy of the Report. Please contact the Office

of  the Provost to schedule an appointment.

The SACSCOC Committee’s onsite visit is scheduled for October 13-15.


